
School and Community Service Projects 
 
We frequently receive requests from students for information about our services and 
animal welfare issues for classroom projects. With advance notice, we may be able to 
offer students up to 30 minutes with an EBHS staff member for gathering 
information needed for a classroom project. This can be done via phone, email, or in 
person. 

*We cannot accommodate requests for the following classroom projects: 

• Job shadowing of any kind 

• Projects requiring extensive filming, including documentary projects 

• Requests from students outside our local service areas 

• Last-minute needs  
 
If your request fits within the parameters of what we are able to accommodate, 
please email sheila@ebhs.org. 
Please allow a minimum of 48 hours for EBHS staff to respond once the request has 
been submitted. A scheduled appointment is required and we will do our best to 
schedule students within 1-2 weeks of the request.  

Much of the information students need can be found on our website, and we 
encourage students to gather as much information as they can before submitting a 
request for assistance. 

While we do not offer any short-term volunteering projects in our shelter, there are 
many other ways for groups and individuals off-site to help us serve animals. Some 
project ideas include: 

• Host a fundraiser, like a bake sale or car wash, to benefit EBHS. 

• Organize a supply drive to collect the things we need most from our wish list, 
including items from your home that can be reused to help animals in our shelters. 

• Host a group craft-making project to make toys or other items needed. 
 
Donated items can be brought to the customer service counter during regular 
business hours. No appointment is necessary.  
 

https://www.animalhumanesociety.org/support/host-your-own-fundraiser
https://www.animalhumanesociety.org/support/donate-our-wish-list
https://www.animalhumanesociety.org/support/crafts-projects


If you are interested in becoming a regularly scheduled volunteer with EBHS, please 
refer to the volunteer page of our website. 

 

 

 


